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Project Office

The site office is located adjacent to the staff carpark off CastleviewTerrace

Entrance.

The school will remain operational throughout the contract and we have 

developed our phasing to ensure the safety of staff and pupils at all times.

During the Project we will do our very best to ensure that disruption of 

pupils,staff and local residents is kept to an absolute minimum.We appreciate 

your support in this endeavour.

Design and DeliveryTeam

The works to Strandtown Primary School is being delivered as part of the 

EducationAuthority Belfast Region’s Strategic Partnership Programme and is 

being funded by the Department of Education.

The project has been designed byTODDArchitects and Mott McDonald. 

Construction work is being delivered by ameyFMP and the project is being 

managed by the EducationAuthority Belfast.

ameyFMP have already delivered a number of educational projects as part of 

the Strategic Partnership Programme
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mitigating the environmental impacts of our activities.

Responsible Construction
H&J Martin Ltd operates an Environmental Management System which is 

accredited to ISO 14001.We are committed to managing,minimising and

Throughout this project we will achieve this by:

• Monitor our carbon emissions though recording water and energy usage 

then implement energy saving measures where necessary

• Manage any effects of noise and water pollution through good planning 

of works and having preventatives measures such as spill kits in place 

throughout the site

• Segregate and recycle majority of our waste including site,canteen and 

office waste

•   Recycle and reuse materials where possible throughout the project

•   Implement an environmental management plan.

Description ofWorks

Introduction to the Project

Work will commence in spring 2018 on the Construction of the new hard 

play area,access ramp and steps located at the front left-hand side of the 

school on the playing field, this work will take approximately 10 weeks. 

Construction of the two new accommodation blocksA and B which are 

designed to address the current deficiencies in the current school 

accommodation, with link corridors from the existing school will commence 

when the work to the Hard Play area has been completed.During the summer 

holidays 2018 work to widen the front entrance drive off the North Road will 

be carried out, when completed a set down area with widened carriageway 

and turning roundabout will improve vehicle access for all users of the School 

premises. Work will be completed by Spring 2019


